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In 2004, the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) created a Community DASH
Needs Assessment Study that produced a list of potential modifications and additions to existing
Community DASH routes for consideration by the City for implementation.

SECONDED BY:

PAUL KREKORIAN
Councilmember, 2nd District

In the nearly ten years that have passed since completion of the study, significant growth and
demographic changes have occurred in the San Fernando Valley. In addition, the construction of
major rail and bus rapid transit lines should affect the routing and scheduling of future and
current DASH Lines.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Council INSTRUCT the Los Angeles Department of
Transportation to update the 2005 Community Needs Assessment to take into account significant
changes in population, demographics, transportation needs and transit infrastructure in the San
Fernando Valley since that survey was conducted.

I FURTHER MOVE that the Council INSTRUCT the Los Angeles Department of
Transportation to report back to the City Council on potential sources of revenue for new or
modified Community DASH Lines.
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